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Involved 
in business 
recovery?
Help with redundancy support 



Partnership Action for 
Continuing Employment 
(PACE), is the Scottish 
Government’s initiative for 
responding to redundancy 
situations. It’s a partnership 
of organisations dedicated to 
providing free and impartial 
advice, guidance and support 
during redundancy.

How PACE can help you...  
and your clients.
If you are a business recovery 
professional working with 
Scottish based clients, PACE 
support is available to help you.

PACE can take away some of the 
strain of dealing with redundancy, 
allowing you to concentrate on 
business recovery.

PACE support is free of charge 
and available to all employers, 
no matter the size of the business 
or how many employees are 
involved.

PACE Advisers have extensive 
experience of dealing with 
redundancy situations. They 
are available to visit companies 
affected by redundancy, to 
meet with staff and to offer free 
and impartial advice on a range 
of topics - from dealing with the 
stress of redundancy, to practical 
advice on job search and putting 
a CV together.

About PACE
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Getting in touch
Skills Development Scotland leads on the delivery 
of PACE on behalf of the Scottish Government 
along with a number of partners.
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